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6. PLANNING AND TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT - REDESIGNATION AND 
REGRADING OF POST (AN409-2005) 

 
At the request of the City Engineer, the Assistant Chief Executive (Management) has reviewed the 
duties and responsibilities of one post of Clerk of Works. 
 
As a consequence of this review, to reflect the duties and responsibilities, approval is sought to 
redesignate the post to Public Safety Officer and regrade it from Tech 2-4, £15,699-£23,034, to 
Tech 5, £23,739-£25,857. 
 
The financial implications of this proposal are £866 in a full financial year, inclusive of employer's 
costs. 


